Dequay, Larry (SSC-EA32)

From: Tara S. Lavender <tlavender@holycrosstigers.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 2:23 PM

To: Tara S. Lavender

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Holy Cross School Science and Engineering Fair- January 2022

Good afternoon,

Dr. Katherine Schilling and | would like to invite you to judge in person the 11" annual Holy Cross Science and
Engineering Fair.

Date: Saturday, January 15, 2022
Time: 8 am
Place: Holy Cross Cafeteria

To protect everyone during this pandemic, we are taking extra precautions as a school and as a science department.
1. Everyone must always wear a mask, unless physically drinking or eating.
2. We will have hand sanitizer for use.
3. We will have wipes and cleaner spray to wipe down everything when needed.

Breakfast and Coffee will be provided. Workers will be masked and gloved. Breakfast will be in a sealed container.
Please respond to this email if you are interested in judging for us. We look forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely,

Dr. Katherine Schilling and Tara Lavender
Co-Science Fair moderators
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